
From: Shelly-Anne Connell
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Subject: RE: For Issuance: Acknowledgement Letter for Observer Status by Doris St. Amand Re (EB-2014-0139) -

Jericho Wind, Inc.
Date: April-10-14 9:24:33 AM

From: Doris St. Amand  
Sent: March 20, 2014 7:46 PM
To: Nabih Mikhail
Subject: Observer Status for EB 2014-0139
 
Nabih Mikhail
Project Advisor
OEB
 
Dear Nabih Mikhail,
 
I would like to be granted Observer status Re EB 2014-0139 Jericho Wind Inc.  Application
under Section 41( 9) of the Electricity Act to determine the location of Jericho's distribution
facilities within certain road allowances.
  
 

My contact information is:

Doris St. Amand

 
 
Please advise me if there is any other action needed by me to secure Observer status.  Your
email was the one cited in the acknowledgement letter sent to Jericho by John Pickernell
and posted on the EB 2014-0139 website.
 
Thanks,
 
Sincerely,

Doris St. Amand
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